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To all OptiBeam customers 
 
 
 

New prices from 01-April-2025 
 
 
 
Dear OptiBeam customer, 
 
for three and a half years now, OptiBeam Antenna Technologies has kept its antenna prices 
unchanged, in contrast to all of our competitors, who have increased their prices at least once, and 
often several times, within this time frame. 
 
It is well known that in recent years costs of all kinds have skyrocketed. This applies to raw materials 
such as aluminum, stainless steel and plastic as well as to electricity, labor wages, etc. 
 
Ultimately, we therefore have no choice but to raise our prices slightly. 
The price increase definitely doesn't cover the increased costs, but it does serve to at least partially 
offset them. 
 
The antenna list prices are therefore 
 

increased by 7% from 01-April-2025. 
 
Our website will be adapted accordingly at short notice. 
 
 
With best regards and 73s 
 
OptiBeam Antenna Technologies 
President 
(Thomas Schmenger), Tom, DF2BlueOcean 
 


